
 
It is extraordinary how quickly our lives have changed since the onset of this 
pandemic—from the way we work to the way we engage with one another. 
Life has been upended—in good and not-so-good ways. It is not surprising 
that many find themselves struggling to adjust to this ‘new normal’. Even the 
prospect of a staged return to ‘normality’ might cause anxiety for some. 
 
It is important to acknowledge how we are feeling and take the time to 
reflect on how we might adjust to whatever the ‘new normal’ looks like—on 
both the professional and personal levels. 
 
How do we harness the good will, the openness to collaboration, the ‘return’ 
to community mindedness and trust that exists at this moment and not 
allow the pendulum to swing fully back once we start to emerge out of 
coronavirus world? 
 
CSSV Emerging Leaders Network invites you to join an online Zoom session 
on ‘Creativity during a time of crisis’ - a conversation with Rachel McLoughlin 
ibvm and Andy Hamilton sj on Wednesday, May 27, 3.00 pm – 4.00 pm, via 
zoom. 

 
Ask questions or simply sit back and listen. Either way, you’re very welcome to join in.   
 
Our conversation leaders 
 

• Rachel McLoughlin is a Loreto sister, and works as a physiotherapist, spiritual director and supervisor. Rachel 
is currently working with Mary Ward International, is on a Loreto College board and works at Cabrini Asylum 
Seeker and Refugee Health hub in physiotherapy. 

• Andrew Hamilton is a Jesuit priest, teacher and writer, having written widely in theological and religious 
journals. He has had a long-standing engagement with refugee communities and issues. He is currently 
editorial consultant of Eureka Street and a policy officer with Jesuit Social Services. 
 

We hope you can join us online next Wednesday! 
 

Enquiries: philippa.mcilroy@svha.org.au 
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